
 
The Society of Physics Students chapter at Bowling Green State University is going kart 
racing on April 14, 2007 in the second annual Grand Prix of BGSU, and is seeking your 
involvement as a sponsor of our team, Quantum Racing.  The Physics and Astronomy 
Department at Bowling Green State University views this as a real life application of the 
science of physics.  It will teach skills in a setting that is comparable to real life research 
in the form of goal setting, team building, data collection and management, and 
budgeting and fundraising.  As a sponsor you will help in our pursuit of victory in this 
event, while showing your support of an education at Bowling Green State University 
and advertising to customers in the BGSU community. 
 
The Grand Prix, now in its second year, was modeled after the successful Purdue Grand 
Prix which in 2006 celebrated fifty years of kart races.  The Grand Prix of BGSU has 
been designed to teach the students involved many interdisciplinary skills through the 
excitement and challenge of motor sports.  This year the race will be held on April 14, 
2006 on the BGSU campus.  All teams will be running a spec tire package and engine to 
encourage competition and will also be using Ethanol E85 (85% ethanol) fuel.  The goal 
is to bring attention to a renewable fuel source that is gaining public support through 
efforts of the large American automotive companies.  Attention to safety has been 
included in the specifications for the kart and in the racing rules. 
  
We are seeking a minimum sponsorship of $500.00 to secure the title sponsorship of 
Quantum Racing.  We estimate that total expenses will be between $2-3,000.00. This 
money will go towards the upkeep and maintenance of our team as well as educational 
opportunities. Potential sponsors are lining up now, and we are seeking to put our 
sponsorship package together by mid to late February, 2007. Your sponsorship of our 
race team will not only get you visible recognition on our kart, uniforms, and at the track, 
but arrangements can be made for public display of the kart at your business site or 
special event between our testing and race dates. Consideration of the graphics package 
will be based on the amount and order in which our sponsorship is received, with all 
attempts being made to accommodate your company’s logo and colors. Sponsorship is 
tax deductible, and there are several convenient methods available through which your 
financial or in kind donations can be directed to Quantum Racing.   
 
We look forward to speaking with you to answer any questions, and in working with you 
as partners in Quantum Racing. 
 
Quantum Racing Crew Chief 
Matt Hodek 
hodekm@bgnet.bgsu.edu 
 

Advisor to Quantum Racing: 
Alex Hann 
(419)372-7840 
adhann@bgsu.edu 

 
Faculty advisor to SPS at Bowling Green State University: 
Dr. Steve Van Hook 
(419)373-0264 
sjvanho@bgnet.bgsu.edu 
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